
 

All South Bend area students from grades 8th-12th are invited to the 
13th Annual Sueños Sin Fronteras college prep event! 

Come learn how to get to college and meet other high school and 
Notre Dame students at the same time! 

This event is completely free! Lunch and dinner are provided. 

Please apply at: latinostudies.nd.edu/suenossinfronteras  
or ask your counselor for an application 

Parents, join us for a workshop on how you can help your child get to college: 
April 5th at 9:30 a.m. at the Hesburgh Center on Notre Dame Avenue. 

Event: Saturday, April 5, 2014 | 9 a.m. – 9 p.m. 
Where: Hesburgh Center for International Studies on Notre Dame Avenue 

suenossinfronteras@gmail.com| 574-631-4440    

Deadline to apply: Friday, March 28, 2014!! 

Like us on Facebook! 

 


